
PIANO SALE 
 

The Board of Education will receive sealed bids for the SALE OF PIANOS  

offered by the district's music education department not later than November 

22, 2016 at 2:00 p.m. at the District Warehouse, 2116 N. 18th Street, Kansas 

City, Kansas, 66104. 

 

All sales of this equipment are offered at the site of inspection and all 

shipping or movement charges are the obligation of the successful bidder.  

All sales of equipment are offered on an "as is, where is" basis and no 

alterations to the existing condition of the equipment will be made by the 

current owner.  No warranties, implied or expressed, are offered by Unified 

School District 500 on any sale equipment.   

 

Inspection site is U.S.D. 500 Storeroom, 2116 N. 18th Street, Kansas City, 

Kansas.  The pianos may be viewed and inspected from October 31, 2016 through 

November 22, 2016 between the hours of 7:00 a.m. and 2:30 p.m.  The Storeroom 

will be open until 6:00 p.m. on November 9th and November 16th.  The Bids 

should be submitted on the form provided at the Storeroom.  Each bid must be 

signed by the authorized bidder and required information must be provided.  

Each bid must be sealed and submitted in or under cover of the an evelope 

provided at the site to provide confidentiality of the bid information prior 

to the bid opening. 

 

Each bid is publicly opened and is made part of the public record of U.S.D. 

500.  Payment for the pianos may be made by personal or company check, 

cashier's check or money order made payable to Treasurer, Board of Education, 

and must be made within ten (10) days of notification of award.  All 

equipment must be removed from U.S.D. 500 property within thirty (30) days 

from the date of award notification.  

 

If there are any questions concerning the sale equipment on this bid, please 

contact Robert Young, 2010 N. 59th Street, Kansas City, Kansas, 913-279-2244. 

 


